
Notes from Cindie… 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt appreciation to everyone that helped Sacred Heart 

Early Childhood Center have a successful day at the Kumquat Festival. We certainly could not 

have done it without YOU! 

 

Greg and Fanchone Gude and all of the team at KGI, Frank Gude, David and Mary Barthle, 

Virginia Gordon, Craig and Susan Roberts, Barbara Rinaldi, Linda Blommel, Mitzi Raugh, Jessy 

and Linda O’Berry, Laura Hill, Deb Gude, Matt Kohen, Kyle Briscoe, Steve and Linda Bushey, 

Gregg and Deana Roberts, Gabe Kuiber, Andy and Sandy Watkins, Rita Gordon, Tracey Roberts, 

Kacee Fagan, Marybeth McDougal, Cheyenne Gordon, Dawson Gordon, Toni Watkins, Sr. Donna 

DeWitt, Harold McKenna, Cindy Randall, Richard Stone, Colton Roberts, Riley Roberts, Ruth 

Anderson, Sally Redden, Zoey Bordwell, Sally Wilson, Becca Moffett, Angie Walls, Hope Taylor, 

Debbie Rosencrance, Jim Rosencrance, Christin Reyes, Veronica Buriss, Christina Strong, 

Lindsey Leeson, Nancy Walter, Jandil Vargas, Amanda McElhinney, Alexis Arneman and Family, 

Jennifer Barthle France, Stephanie Bires, Christie Stafford, Jenn Sarne, Kathy Barthle, Tracy 

Detore, Rhonda Johnson, Nicole Newlon, Amber Gilkes, Kim Hawkins, Gina Olson, Danielle 

Etheridge, Cherise Romeo, Sarah Peyton, The Aristizabal Family, The Graham Family, Janis 

Ososkie, Michelle Grant, Marah Riley, Kirk and Andrea Moats, Karin Turri, Caitlin Schecker, 

Yuliana Del Toro, Buddy Bi-Rite and Sacred Heart Catholic Church. 

THANK YOU! 

 

Our New Infant Room will be opening soon! We are so excited to be able to offer this service 

and care for our community. I would like to thank Ms. Maryanne Young for helping us outfit the 

room. We are still looking for donations of gently used infant toys and mobiles. 

 

Thank you for all the Basket Donations we received for our Basket Fundraiser! It was a great 

success. The proceeds raised will go towards outfitting our new Outdoor Classroom that will be 

used to enhance all of classroom curriculums with extra STEM activities. 

 

Mr. Steve has been busy building equipment for our new space including the beautiful new tree 

bench. We are looking for donations of vegetable seeds for the new garden space, old pots and 

pans for our sound wall and some metal tubes that we can create an outdoor chime with. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the upcoming Lenten Fish Fry on February 16th@ 5:30 

pm! Tickets are $9.00 for adults and $6.00 for children under 10. Dinner includes: Fried Fish, 

baked beans, hush puppies, coleslaw, mac and cheese or cheese grits, cookie and a beverage. 

 

Have a great month! 

 

Ms. Cindie 
 
 


